
To Whom It May Concern, 
  
I wish to submit my support for the Food Standards Amendment (Truth in Labelling – 
Palm Oil) Bill 2009.  I believe we have the right to know what we are consuming in 
manufactured products.  We have the right to make the choice to purchase or not 
purchase products containing substances we do not wish to consume for whatever 
reason. 
  
I do not wish to give evidence before a Senate Committee but would like my position on 
this subject on record.  I believe we have the right to be informed consumers. 
  
Regards, 
  
Catherine Stevens 
 

 


